
The annual Mountain View Alumni was held on 7/27/22 at the Mountain View Restaurant, Clifford at 
6:00. In attendance were Lucas Taylor, Lenny Evans, Kenny Decker, Wendy Decker, Diane Witko, Jasper 
Defazio and Phyllis Sanauskas. 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Lucas Taylor. 
 
 Diane, our Treasurer, reported $3810.43 was added from the Golf Tournament. T sponsors were down 
as compared to last year. The balance in the bank account for Mountain View Alumni is $13,587.71. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Audit – Diane brought audit paperwork for Jim Olecki for last 2 years. 6/1/2020 – 6/30/2022. 
Legal & Policy nothing to report. 
Memberships -Diane responded 1 new member, Rebecca Plomchok, Class of 2022. 
Web Page – Andrea Sanders and Dane Barhite (our school committee) will work on this project. 
By Laws – Members in good standing are to be notified of the annual meeting with officers listed. 
Scholarships -nothing to report 
 
 
Association Events: 
The annual Mountain View Alumni Golf Tournament was held on July 10th due to prediction of thunder 
storms reported for the June 12th date originally scheduled. Even though the date was changed, all 
enjoyed themselves. Lenny noted that the Girl’s booster club, out on one of the holes, did very well.  
The date for next year’s golf tournament will be June 11th, 2023. 
Lenny suggested for next year that raffles, sign up, doughnuts all be downstairs under the tent weather 
permitting to make sure all are included. Diane suggested we do a 50/50 as well. 
 
 
The Distinguished Alumni Dinner will be held on Saturday, November 5th, 2022. The committee present 
met with Tara, owner of Mountain View Restaurant, to secure the date for the dinner. She will email the 
packages available and these will be discussed and voted on at our August meeting. Salads, rolls, 
assorted desserts, ice tea, pink lemonade, water, coffee and tea will be included for any of these 
packages. 5-6:00 will be cocktail hour, we requested a cash bar, 6:00 dinner & 7:00 presentations. 
 
 
Diane mentioned to include RSVP for the dinner no matter whether they are paying or someone else is 
paying for them. We will need to give a head count by the end of October and a deposit will then be 
requested. 
Our nominees at the present time are John Roba 1975 & Dominick Pulice 1975. Wendy suggested we 
contact Kyle Klim 2002 and Tammy Kaminski 1978 as well. Lenny made a motion to also nominate Lucas 
Taylor 2006. Paperwork will be mailed tomorrow for Kyle and Tammy. Lucas will receive via email.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



New Business: 
Election of Officers:  A motion was made by Ken and seconded by Jasper to approve the following 
officers. President - Lucas Taylor 
               Vice President - Lenny Evans 
               Secretary – Phyllis Sanauskas 

Treasurer – Diane Witko 
Executive Officers: Diane made a motion and Phyllis seconded to remove Gerald Scott and Richard Zick 
from the executive officer committee. Diane make a motion and Ken seconded to add Jasper Defazio to 
this committee. We will also add Dane Barhite, upon his acceptance, to this committee. 
 Ken Decker Sr 
 Jim Olecki 
 Jasper Defazio 
 Dane Barhite upon approval 
 
Lucas again noted that we have 2 current Mountain View teachers which will get the Mountain View 
school vs Mountain View alumni association a little more involved. 
 Andrea Sanders 
 Dane Barhite, upon approval 
 
 
Date of next meeting will be August 24th @ 6:00 at the Mountain View Restaurant. 
Meeting was adjourned @ 7:05 with a motion from Lenny and seconded by Jasper. 
      


